
August 7, 2017

Dear Friend and Neighbor,

We are seeking your support for a charitable event we are helping organize on Saturday, 

October 14th, 2017.

The 3rd Annual Sunnyside Post Mile: Presented by the Woodside-Sunnyside Runners 

will be an event that's fun for the whole family, with a Skillman Dash kid's run amd all 

proceeds going to  Sunnyside Community Services,  a multi-service, community based, 

not-for-profit agency that provides programs for individuals of all ages. 

Over the past two years, we had over 500 runners and walkers participate in this annual, 

family friendly, action packed event and we expect to see runners come out with even 

more enthusiasm this year. However, an event of this magnitude can not be put together 

without your help.

We would like to ask your support to help us raise money by considering one of the 

sponsorship opportunities attached. Last year, over 20 local businesses were quick to sign 

up, but we would like you to be among the first to show your support.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Sincerely,

Christian Murray, Judy Zangwell, Ann Sansaricq and the Woodside-Sunnyside Runners

run@queenspost.com



� Platinum Sponsor                          $1,500      

• X Large Logo on T-shirt

• X Large Logo on Posters, Flyers & Postcards

• X Large Logo on Registration Web Page

• Verbal Recognition at Event

• Mention of Business on Social Media (URL / Tag)

• Dedicated e-mail blast to all registered runners

 

� Gold Sponsor                                       $500       

• Large Logo on T-shirt

• Large Logo on Posters, Flyers & Postcards

• Large Logo on Registration Web Page

• Verbal Recognition at Event

• Mention of Business on Social Media (URL / Tag)

� Silver Sponsor                               $350       

• Medium Logo on T-shirt

• Medium Logo on Posters, Flyers & Postcards

• Medium Logo on Registration Web Page

• Verbal Recognition at Event

� Bronze Sponsor                               $200       

• Logo on T-shirt

• Logo on Posters, Flyers

• Logo on Registration Web Page

• Verbal Recognition at Event

Please Make Checks Payable to: Mail to:

Sunnyside Community Services 45-06 Queens Blvd #160

Sunnyside, NY, 11104

Logos are preferred to be sent as a vector image (.AI or .EPS file), or a large PNG image with a 
transparent background, and minimum 600 pixel width, 300 dpi, and / or RGB format. 

Contact our Race Director Ann Sansaricq for any questions, and e-mail files to: run@queenspost.com 



Photos from previous Sunnyside Post Mile

Thank you in advance for your support!


